
 

Date: October 30, 2017 
From: The Academic Senate 
To: Faculty; Associate Faculty 
Subject: Dual Enrollment Program 

 

Both the Dual Enrollment Committee and Academic Senate reviewed compliance requirements for dual 
enrollment courses.  The compliance concerns were addressed by the high schools and the 
administration. Therefore, the “pause’ placed on the expansion of the dual enrollment program has been 
lifted.  
 
Going forward, we recommend “measured” growth overseen by the department chairs. Department chairs 
in concert with the Dean will review requests and determine new courses and instructors for the 2018-
2019 academic year.   Please continue sending in questions or concerns regarding dual enrollment as the 
program continues to transition from student services into the office of instruction under Dr. Jamail 
Carter. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Executive Academic Senate 
 


